From: Katherine Bobrowski
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 1:27 AM
To: Kendall Sawyer <ksawyer@cityofpetaluma.org>

Subject: At no time the little woods mobile villa mobile home park at I Pctaluma
California 94954 supposed to be turned into All age mobile home park

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

Dear Petaluma city council when | move in to the little woods mobile villa mobile home park at-
Petaluma California 94954 this mobile home park was for person s 55 and over
and was not supposed to be a all age mobile home park at all and it had a great onsite park manager
Tommie Peyer and the mobile home park was well maintained then water house management
corporation took over and made diocela Cruz the onsite park manager and all age mobile home park and
that's when this mobile home park going down hill and then water house management corporation
turned it over to Harmony communities and kept diocela Cruz as the onsite park manager diocela Cruz
as the onsite park manager diocela and this mobile home park is going down hill even more this mobile
home park would do better that it be senior mobile home park for people s 55 and over and with a
better on site park manager not diocela Cruz sincerely yours Katherine bobrowski my address is-

Petaluma California 94954 my email is_my phone
number is






